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From: Bruce Acton 
Sent: Thursday, November 2, 2023 9:18:08 AM
To: RDNO Public Hearing 
Subject: 19-0906-c-rz Support for development with Comments
Sensitivity: Normal

*** External Email - Use Caution***

I’m in favor of this application proceeding however could RDNO ask for an easement or similar function to
provide an accessible access to Grey Canal? The current accesses to this segment doesn't allow for wheelchair
or similar mobility access. The GRWD didn’t do a very good job of access to the trail when they put the new
reservoir in.

Second, I believe the CR zoning is the wrong zoning for this property. Appling this zoning effectively allows for
16 dwelling structures to be built.  Aside from two properties, all of the 5 acre CR properties on Baker Hogg
Road only have one structure and are run over by invasive weeds, due in part to the poor bylaw enforcement. 
As well, this designation basically sterilizes the surrounding land around the structure from productive use.  As
the land has limited agricultural value I think the region would be better served by increasing density. It would
first make it easier for the owners to maintain the smaller lots in conformance to the existing bylaws and the
region needs more residential properties in the region. 

As the CR designation allows for a second dwelling, why not just densify now? It would allow for more lots and
better planning for the future. I suggest minimum of 16 lots but higher would be preferable. 

Being in the interface zone, can RDNO have a restriction that all of the buildings in the future, including these
ones, are constructed and landscaped to a FireSmart standard to reduce the risk to the development and the
existing neighbours.

Kind regards
Bruce Acton
7697 Baker Hogg Road
V1B 3S3
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